
       
 

 

June 26, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re: Bhaveshkumar Ashokbhai Patel 

ID # 200 415 665  

 

This letter was requested by the above noted student to confirm he has sent funds to the 

University of Regina by Debit card payment. These funds of C$8,000 have been received 

and posted to his student account on June 7, 2018 to the University of Regina. 

 

For further information or inquiries, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tetiana Kolotova 

Accounts Receivable 

(306) 585-4123  

financial.services@uregina.ca 

 

 


